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Comments: The proposed logging projects for the North Fork Nooksack forested areas are in my opinion
upsetting and should not be passed. | personally work in local habitat restoration in Whatcom and Skagit County,
a majority of my work being managing noxious weeds on logging lands. Not only do logging impacts immediately
disrupt and remove critical wildlife habitat (even if it is to be considered sustainable logging practices), these
practices are a threat and certainly impose long term impacts that must be managed and mitigated for for the
lifetime of the logging practices. Noxious weeds like knotweed are already a huge issue on systems like the SF
Nooksack. Logging trucks can be vectors for noxious weeds like scotch broom and knotweed. | ask that you don't
let pristine habitat, valued by local residents, visitors, and most importantly native wildlife and plant species be
another product of economic gain at the expense of the environment. Thank you.



